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Agenda 

 
General Assembly Meeting  

Tuesday, 5 June 2020 
9h15 – 11h00 

 
 
 

President, Szabina Baros  

 Opening words 

 Approval of minutes of General Assembly e-mail voting 19-27 March 2020 and 
Budget 2020 

 Introduction of new NCB Board Members and Board 2020 

 Welcome and Farewell to members 
 
Vice-President, Hanne Jørgensen 

 Introduction 
 

Treasurer, Erin McCoy 

 Financial information for 2019 and Budget 2020 
 
Charity Team, Stacey Gingrich, Karine De Koninck, Ildikó Incze, Ashley Roche 

 Introduction of applying Belgian and International Charities 
 

Bazaar Coordinator, Alicia Arjona  

 Date of NATO Charity Bazaar 2020 
 
Coffee Break 

 
Restaurant Team, Hanne Jørgensen, Yurii Shenchuk, Monica Fornari 

 Update for 2020 
 
Tombola Coordinator, Tanya Borchert 

 Update for 2020 
 
Vice-President, Hanne Jørgensen 

 Update on Events and Sales 2020 
 
President, Szabina Baros  

 Any other Business & Closing 
 

 


